
820pol 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

CARSON CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
               POLICY No. 820 

                       OPERATIONS 

 

 

SAFETY AND SECURITY SURVEILLANCE MONITORING   
 

 

The Board of Trustees recognizes that maintaining the safety and security of students, staff, and 

District property is best implemented through a multifaceted approach. To the extent modern 

technology provides tools to maintain safety and security, the use of technology such as video 

surveillance cameras is supported by the Board. Video surveillance may be utilized in and 

around schools, on District property, and on school transportation vehicles. Cameras may be 

equipped with audio recording capabilities as well. Video surveillance shall be in accordance 

with applicable laws pertaining to such use. The District shall also comply with applicable law 

related to maintaining video recordings. The Superintendent or designee is directed to develop 

regulations governing the use of video surveillance in accordance with applicable law and Board 

policy. 
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